
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: July 22, 2020 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Bottled Water Service   

BIDS TO BE OPENED: August 14, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders. This becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Would you consider letting us place a bid for your drinking water service, using 
our bottle-less purification coolers.  We can give you a per cooler cost, with install included. 

 
Response: No, the City is not interested in that method of water delivery. 
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